
Hello Honduras supporters!

We have safely returned from our trip, and
wanted to share a little bit of information about

the experience we had this year

First of all we wanted to thank you for your support of this amazing experience. Without
your generosity, this trip would not be possible. We truly appreciate everyone who played a
part in the successes that we experienced on this trip. Through your generosity, we were
able to provide record amounts of care to the people of Cofradia, and specifically serve the
children and families of Republica De Venezuela. Without your support, this trip would not
have had the same impact, and we thank you for serving God's church, both local and
international.

During this trip, we had six main focal points of service:

● Medical Care
● Dentistry
● Vacation Bible Study
● Construction
● Hair Cutting
● Clothing Distribution

Our medical and dental team was able to see 820 patients during the 5 days that they were
serving, and provided a vast variety of care ranging from immunodeficiency treatment to
wound care, and our dental team was able to teach the kids about proper hygiene and
provide care where needed. They were also responsible for keeping our other teams in top
shape, and we are incredibly thankful for their dedicated service to the mission



The hair salon was able to give 300+ haircuts in one week, which is a new record number.
They were also able to take a moment to pray with the children and spend some time
talking with them.

In our vacation bible school, the teachers taught 15 sessions over the course of 5 days,
which shared the gospel of christ with over ___ students and children from the area.

In our clothing distribution, we were able to give out approximately 1250 lbs of clothes to
people of various villages.

Our construction team was able to lay somewhere around 1500 concrete blocks, and finish
the wall construction on a brand new school building. This building would house 3 more
grades of high school, allowing the children of the school to get an additional 3 years of
schooling.



One other ministry that we participated in was visiting and serving the children at Casa
Hogar. For those of you who may not know, Casa Hogar is an orphanage in Honduras who
we partner with to provide clothing and aid to. We were able to clothe all 31 children and
spend some time talking and getting to know their stories. These children were so full of
joy and excitement to get the donations that were provided and specially picked out by
those families who supported them. Thank you especially to those families who sacrifice
their time and their money to serve these children, because your donations to these
children are so very special.

So thank you to all of you who choose to support this trip. It would not be possible without
the continued support of our community. Thank you for supporting the mission of God and
thank you for being stewards of his word. God bless you all.


